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Mr Ronald D. Hauber
Asst. Director, 3H5/OWFN
Exports, Security and Safety Cooperation
Office of International Program
Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

'

Washington D.C. 20555-0001

REF: Withdrawal of export license XB001283

Dear Mr Hauber,

On June 11, 1993 I wrote to you requesting the withdrawal of an
export license which we had submitted on July 1, 1992.

Your response to me, dated June 29, 1993 advised me that you were
sending a copy of your correspondence to the Office of the
Controller which would presumably be responsible for the refund of
the $3,600.00 licensing fee which accompanied our original
application.

To date we have had no further correspondence from any office of
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and I would appreciate an
indication as to when I can expect to receive the requested refund.

Sincerely,
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h h T,)R.H. Fisk
Vice President, International { ""
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